
Coordinated Future Planning
A regional center initiative to increase housing stability and prevent homelessness 

for adults with developmental disabilities (I/DD) living with aged caregivers

Service Coordinator (SC) meets

annually with adults with I/DD

and aged caregivers to develop

an Individual Program Plan

(IPP).

An IPP is created that does not

address caregiver succession or

opportunities for a range of

living options.

Year after year this continues

until the aged caregiver is no

longer able to provide support.

If the aged caregiver is

hospitalized, the adult with

I/DD may be admitted with

them.

The client has lost their housing

and requires an emergency

placement by the SC, likely into

a congregate setting, which may

not be their preference.

During the annual IPP meeting

SC determines if the primary

caregiver is over 70 and if a

caregiver succession plan exists.

SC attends training developed

and presented by CFP Task

Force with instruction on

caregiver succession planning

and offering opportunities for a

range of living options.

SC holds a person-centered IPP

meeting which discusses caregiver

succession and and different types

of living arrangements.

An IPP is created that indicates

who the next caregiver will be

and, as applicable, the steps the

client would like to take toward

their preferred living

arrangement.

When inevitably their aged

caretaker becomes unable to

support them, there is a plan in

place and the client doesn't

needlessly have to face housing

insecurity.
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